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Operation Encompass 

Our school receives information from Wiltshire Police in the event of 

any of our pupils experiencing or witnessing domestic violence or 

abuse. 

This information is shared as part of Wiltshire Police’s ‘Operation 

Encompass’ programme, aiming to ensure schools can offer support 

to these pupils when needed. 

Wiltshire Police aim to share this information with us before the next 

school day, following a domestic incident, so that we can be ready to 

support the pupil on their arrival to school. 

Wiltshire Police also confirm with school whether or not the pupil is 

aware of the incident, so that decisions can be made around whether 

or not explicit or more discreet support can be offered. 

In the event of an incident taking place outside of Wiltshire, the 

relevant Police Force dealing with the situation will pass the 

information to Wiltshire Police, who will then inform school via 

Operation Encompass. 

 

Operation Encompass website for information  

https://www.operationencompass.org/


 
 
 

  
 
 

Luke 10:25-37 

‘My neighbour is anyone who 

needs my help’ 

 

 


